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Production Wraps On Local Feature Film

Fort Collins will soon be making an appearance on the silver screen. A group of local filmmakers,
collaborating under the name of Exploding Goldfish Films, will complete principal photography on the
feature film tentatively titled Untitled Search for God tomorrow. The feature, which stars recent Poudre
High School graduate Sean Cummings as John Porter, a man in love with Fran Ferris (Rocky Mountain
High School student Rosalie Robinson), a woman who is probably a serial killer—although she claims
her victims are all vampires—was shot almost entirely in Fort Collins and on the Front Range. Also
featured are Poudre High School teacher Richard Ney, who plays Antony, a mob boss who has been
double-crossed by Richy (Andy Mitchell), a crooked accountant, and Vvinni Gagnepain as a man in a
dog suit who thinks he's God.

The film is directed by Andrew Gingerich, a Poudre High School graduate and current film major at the
Minneapolis College of Art and Design. The script was written by Poudre High School graduate Ethan
Holbrook, who is also the producer. Principal photography for the movie has been unusually short—
only three weeks, meaning that work on the project has been fast and intense.

The last day of shooting on the production is tomorrow, Friday the thirteenth. Shooting will take place
at Rocky Mountain Shooters Supply, 3507 E. Mulberry, from 5:30 to 8:30 P.M. After that, a long
period of editing and post-production will follow. Untitled Search for God is aiming for a summer 2008
release, with a projected runtime of two hours.

About Exploding Goldfish Films

This is not Exploding Goldfish Films' first project. The group, founded by Andrew Gingerich in 2003,
has previously produced the feature film Wholesale Souls, Inc. in 2006 and numerous short films, many
viewable online at http://shorts.exgfilms.com. Most recently, films from Exploding Goldfish Films
have been featured at the 2007 Boulder Shoot-Out and the 2007 Milwaukee Shorts Fest. More
information about Exploding Goldfish Films can be found at http://www.ExGfilms.com.

Exploding Goldfish Films would like to thank the Lyric Cinema Café and Bas Bleu Theater Company
for their support on this production.
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